————— Original Message-----

From: DEEDCOBE®aol.com [mailto:DEEDCOBB@acl.com]
Sent: Wednesday, March 03, 2004 5:43 PM

To: annick.beaudet@ci.austin.tx.us

Cc: tomhatch@hatcharch.com

Subject: request for deferral of rezoning hearing

Hi annick;

Pursuant to our earlier conversation, I am requesting to reschedule our
re-zoning appeal hearing from tomorrow 3/4/04 to May 13, 2004. The
reasons for this request are 1) to allow us gome more time to work with
the Blackshear-Prospect Hill Neighborhood assn., which we feel is
required after an unsuccessful attempt to gain their support last week,
and 2) because my daughter is graduating from Law school om May 15th, I
cannot afford to come to Austin to represent my mother in April and
then turn around and come back again for the graduation a few weeks
later. By postponing the hearing to May 13th, I can come to town early
to work with the Neighborhood assn., attend City Council meeting, and
attend my daughters' graduation.

My mother and I are very anxious to complete this process, and we feel
that this additional time can be used to make some more efforts at
resclving neighborhood concerns as well as help to minimize the already
substantial expenses we have incurred during this process.

Thank you very much for your consideration and for all of your help.

Best,
BERNICE B. BUTLER

PH: 305/576-2261
FRX: 305/576-2227
CELL: 3-5/761-8815



